

# Moose Hotline

December 2019 Issue

Merry Christmas & Happy New Year!!

Our Annual Kid's Christmas Present Pickup is on December 15th for the needy children and families throughout our community. Your help is needed to ensure these children have a Merry Christmas. Help is also needed to hand out gifts and food boxes.

The Moose Tree has been put up and members have picked their kids to buy for this year. Thanks to all volunteers who helped raise funds, supported events, did the interviews, went shopping, and wrapped gifts. This is a large fundraiser and it takes many to pull it off.

**\***December 12th - All presents must be turned into the Lodge

❖Wrapping Party and Food Boxing Preparation after Moose Legion Meeting

\*December 15th - Christmas Presents given out to families with food box

## Breakfast with Santa: Saturday, December 14th. Kid's eat Free with adults only \$5

### CHRISTMAS DANCE

**December 21, 2019** 

Fox and Company Band

\$15 a couple or \$8 Single Guest \$10 each Price includes appetizers. Brown Bagging Allowed

## TURKEY SHOOT Last shoot will be Dec 14th

proceeds toward Kid's Christmas.

Participation is not deductible for tax purposes.

Moose of the Month
Turkey Shoot Volunteers
& Veteran Evening
Volunteers - THANK YOU!

Due to low demand and other issues, it was voted to do away with brown bagging completely for 2020. This will allow for 18 and up into dances.

NEW YEARS
DANCE
DECEMBER 31
DEACON BLACK
"ROARING 20'S"

\$15.00 per member or \$20 per guest, tickets in SQ Includes a Champaign toast at midnight! Minimum 6 Tickets pre-

purchase to reserve table.

No Brown Bagging

#### 2019/2020 LOOM

BOARD OF OFFICERS Administrator: Al Reel Governor: George Guinn Jr. Governor: Ralph Davis Treasurer: Rick Bradley Prelate: Bob Wilson Jr Past Gov: Steve Barnard

3Yr. Trustee: David Miller 2Yr. Trustee: John Brooks 1Yr. Trustee: Robbie Rose



#### **Campground News**

Camp lot rent is due in full by December 31st, 2019. Please visit and pay when the employees have time to handle the transaction. It's hard to do during the Christmas and New Year's Dance – Show Respect. A full copy of rules are available in Social Quarters and we are working to get them updated. Remember you must sign a new lease contract or your rent will not be accepted! Lease contracts have to be signed in person.

Moose Rider's meeting at the Lodge Dec. 21st at 10am
Discussing new officers at meeting.

## Moose Legion Social & Meeting - December 12th - Come out for an evening and enjoy some chili meal and sides.

District II
Karaoke Competition
January 11th at the
Morganton lodge

Winner will represent district in Greensboro

Now Available in \$
Social Quarters
State Tickets \$20 ea.
Win up to \$10,000 & support the NC
Moose Association

#### December 7th

Easy Money
Acoustic B in the
Social Quarters
with drink specials

Kitchen Menu will be posted in Lodge Hallway

Sick and Distress list also posted in the lodge.
Remember your fellow members in their time of need.

#### PLEASE DELIVER DATED MATERIAL

NONPROFIT ORG.

PERMIT NO. 320
U.S. POSTAGE PAID

MARION, NC

Loyal Order of Moose Podge Marion, MC 28752 Marion, MC 28752

December 2019/January 2020							
	S	M	Т	W	Т	F	S
1	F 7	2 Membership Meeting	3	4	5	6 🛨 🛨	7 Easy Money Acounstic in SQ
8	A F O N E E	9 Officer Meeting 6:00			12 Moose Legion Wrapping Party		14 Santa Breakfast DJ Rick & Karaoke
15	DR SCR	16 Membership Meeting	17 > S	18	19		21 Christmas Dance Fax and Company Band
22	0 R 1	23 Officer Meeting 6:00	24	25 <b>v r</b>	26		28 Juke Box Night with \$1.50 Aluminum Beert
29	2.0 P G	30 Membership Meeting	Year's Dance	Jan 1'~ 0	2	3 L 10	4 TBA
5	8 8 B	6 Officer Meeting 6:00	7	8	9 Moose Legion O	10	11 Karaoke Competition in Morganton
12		13 Membership Meeting	14	15	16	17	18 TBA



Congratulations to Nancy Bartlet and Kathy Collins on receiving their red stole, to Jean Weaver on recieving her college of regents, to Hope Taylor-Miller, Kim Price and Gwen Tipton for their tassel change

#### **WOTM NEWS**

Congratulate to all the recipients of the higher degree. We had a beautiful ceremony and honored the ladies who continue to work on receiving their degrees. Be sure to Congratulate them when you see them. If you want to learn more about what what them received feel free to come to our meetings and learn about higher degrees.

We have been working diligently with the men on some exciting things coming up. We hope everyone can help with the upcoming Christmas events. Then for New Years we're doing a Roaring 20s theme and encourage you to dress the part, of course it is not mandatory.

Our meetings are held on the second and fourth Mondays of the month. Let this be your personal invitation to join us.

Thanks Lece Rose, Senior Regent